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On February 6, 2018, the U.S. Department of Energy’s (DOE) Bioenergy Technologies Office
(BETO) announced the release of its 2017 Project Peer Review Report.  The report contains
recommendations provided during the March 2017 Project Peer Review.  The biennial Peer Review
process aims to gather feedback and recommendations from stakeholders on BETO’s research and
development portfolio to help BETO identify the most efficient and effective ways to accelerate the
development of an advanced bioenergy industry.  BETO will use the results of the 2017 Peer Review
to inform programmatic decision making, modify or discontinue existing projects, guide future funding
opportunities, and support other budget and strategic planning objectives.  As reported in the BRAG
blog post BETO Announces Availability Of Project Peer Review 2017 Presentations, the 2017 Project
Peer Review presentations are available on the BETO website.
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